
 

 

 

DATE:  September 1, 2013 

 

TO:  All Real-Estate Brokers / Developers / Closing Attorneys 

 

SUBJECT:  Administration Fee for Real-estate Closings 

 

Effective September 1, 2013 as per the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of 

Public Utilities (M.D.P.U.) number 20 Rules and Regulations for the Milford Water 

Company, there will be a Twenty-five dollar ($25.00) administration fee for all real-

estate closing.  This fee will be included on the final water bill when it is issued and is 

due in full along with the final water usage and service charge. 

 

If there is a need for the Milford Water Company to go out to the property a second time, 

there will also be an additional transaction fee of Ten Dollars ($10.00) added to the final 

bill.  This fee would be assessed only if one or more of the following circumstances take 

place: 

 

1. No one shows to let the meter reader in to read the meter. 

2. Closing does not go through and the Milford Water Company is not notified in 

advance. 

 

If you have any questions or need any further clarification, please feel free to call the 

office at 508-473-5110. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Milford Water Company 

 

MILFORD WATER COMPANY 
 

66 Dilla Street, Milford, MA 01757 

Tele:  508-473-5110  Fax:  508-478-7997 

Email:  milfordwater@milfordwater.com 

www.milfordwater.com 


